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Public Service of Indiana
ATTN: Mr. S. W. Shields

Vice President - Electric
System

1000 East Main Street
Plainfield, IN 46168

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your final report dated February 7, 1980, pursuant to
10 CFR 50.55(e) regarding possible non-conservative rod drop analyses.
We will complete our review of this matter during a future inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

b ,W&
. Wo alli, Chief-

Reactor Construction and
Engineering Support Branch

cc: C. Kammerer, CA
H. Thornburg, IE
Mr. G. N. Brown, Project
Director
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